EARLY 2004 VISUAL ARTS COMMITTEE
{ aura Bricker passed on leadership in early 2004; the following VAC board was created:

Dale Martin — co-chair

Nan Bopp - co-chair

Laura Bricker — Advisor

Rose Harrison — Secretary

Carol McArthur — Treasurer

Laura Cody

Dick Golobic

Lynn Brown

Anne Saravo

Tricia Gardner

Kitty Hardee

Gordon McCarty
COMMITTEE CHAIRS

Nan Bopp, Rose Harrison — Display Cabinet
Lynn Brown —PR, Dateline Correspondent (thru Ennis and CC)
Laura Cody — Exhibit
Reception: Laura Bricker
Hanging: Dave Dotan
Features: Dick Golobic
Dave Dolan — Plein Aire
Rose Harrison — Workshops, Hanging
Sandra Johnston — Historian, Membership, Gallery
Dave Dolan - Annual Meeting
Nan Bopp — Garden Club Liaison
Laura Bricker — listserve
Carol McArthur — Membership
Dale Martin — Recreation Committee Liaison
Jim Marks — Recreation Commitee Chair 2004

Official Board was later elecfed:
2004 VISUAL ARTS CLUB BOARD

Dale Martin - President

Nan Bopp — Vice President
Laura Bricker — “ex officio”
Carol McArthur — Treasurer
Anne Williams/Rose Harrison - Secretary
Lynn Brown

Laura Cody

Kitty Hardee — at large

Dick Golobic

Dave Dolan

Tricia Gardner

Rose Harrison

Sandra Johnston



COMMITTEE CHAIRS

Char Adams — Art Logo Committee

Sandra Johnston — Gallery Manager

Dale Martin — Liaison to Sports and Recreation Committee

Nan Bopp — Garden Club Liaison, Display Cabinet, By-Laws

{Laura Cody — Exhibit '
Laura Bricker, Donna and Marty Stearns — Intake
Char Adams — Reception

Kitty Hardy — Budget

Dave Dolan — Open Studio/Plein Aire, Workshops, By Laws

Rose Harrison — Workshops, Plein Aiare, Exhibit Reception

Dick Golobic — Exhibit Feature, Art Logo -

Lynn Brown — Publicity

Nominating Committee : Josie Paddock and Mary Ann Waldrop for 2005 Board

Jim Marks - Sports and Recreation Committee Chair

2004 VISUAL ARTS (COMMITTEE) AND (CLUB) ACTIVITIES

EXHIBITS
First show (exhibit) was January 2004 featuring watercolor, oils, acrylic paintings
April 5™ exhibit featured fibre art, jewelry, basketry
October 11" Golobic photography was featured
December 6, Woodworking feature with Jerry Hubbard; Laura Cody designed check in
released for artist leaving artwork.

ACTIVITIES
By-Laws were accepted at the annual meeting.

Exploration re Dataw Istand Club membership as a full fledged club began after
Harriette Buchanan suggested we do so. September 2004 Visual Arts Committee
approved basic by-laws were patterned after the Dataw Island Tennis Association's laws
and we presented our desire to become a DIC club. Dues were set at $10/pp. An official
mission statement was adopted. VAC leaders will transfer titles to board and club
officers. In October, the Recreation Committee voted to allow VAC club status. In
January 2005 a general election was to take place.

30 members October 2004 - $91 in treasury, Carol Mc Arthur opened VAC checking
account. :

Voted to continue exhibits at regular intervals. Rules for exhibits included release form
and transfer of art to VAC @ 10% October 2004 ... Entries not more than 2 of recent
artworks. Developed off campus artist fees with Kevin Ennis and Recreation Committee

Protocol was developed for Gallery Manager as liaison between artist and “buyer™:
Sandra Johnston filled that position.



Dateline articles created by Lynn Brown and included in Community Center page.
Announcements are placed with Happy Petry for Channel 7 (Comcast) airing.
Investigation of member driven and “affordable” outside artist workshops was explored
Workshops include Tuesday “together” painting,

Purchased hanging rods and clips for 2 walls; then hanging system for remaining wall fro
photography exhibit in October; track lighting for A&C Room; comner shelving and
installed bulletin board. Ennis donated a farge case for display of VAC artwork for the
Atrium.

October VAC donated Harvey Wal!banderfMona Lisa cake to Dataw Dames and
Dandies Cake Sale (VAC's table donated proceeds over $600)

Joni Bishop (10/5/2004), a guitarist and guest of the Cannery folk music series played
guitar and shared her paintings on wood at the Monday morning workshop. Kelson
Sfayman coordinated the event.

January 4, 2005 VAC first annual meeting speaker was Dataw resident Carl Kraybili,
nationally known landscape artist (MFA Kent University, Shaker Heights, OH teacher
represented in Ford Motor Company, Cleveland clinic Foundation, Butler Museum of Art
and more). Carl lectured on “Perception: how visual arts relate to our environment.”
VAC gave him a Bateaux $100 gift certificate as an honorarium. A wine, champagne and
hors d’ouvres reception followed.

83 members January 2005




